
Linux Users’ Group of Davis
presents

Open-Source Open Mic Night
A Grown-up Show and Tell

17th December, Davis Public Library

We are proud to announce our Open Source 
Computing “Show and Tell” event, an informal
open night to talk about and demonstrate 
programs, computer projects or tricks and tips!

Feel free to bring something to show or tell for
ten minutes, from a Raspberry Pi project to 
tools or utilities that you find handy. Everyone 
is welcome to join in the fun, whether you’re a
hobbyist, coder, enthusiast or sysadmin!

The meeting is at 7pm, Monday17th December 
in the Davis Library’s Conference Room (14th Street, Davis). It’s free 
to attend, and we’d love to meet you to share some of the things that 
make us happy and productive.

What is LUGOD?

We advocate for and support free, open-source software solutions, including the 
Linux operating system. We have two monthly meetings; a social meeting at 7pm on 
the  first Tuesday of the month, and a general meeting (a presentation, demo or 
discussion of a topic) each third Monday. Full details are listed on our website.

https://lugod.org

a 501(c)(7) not-for-profit computer club
supporting open-source since December 1998
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